

Tuesday 7th March 2017

Dear Parents

In the weeks leading to the Year 6 SATs exams at the beginning of May, we would like to offer the Year 6 pupils the opportunity to attend booster sessions covering aspects of: mathematics, reading comprehension, spelling and grammar instead of attending the usual Mindfulness session on Mondays from 3.05 pm to 3.45 pm. The pupils will then resume their attendance of the Mindfulness sessions as per timetable for the rest of the year.

Please fill in the reply slip below as early as convenient (after discussing the option with your child) to indicate your preference so that we are able to get started with the revised schedule on Monday 13th March and prepare accordingly.

Many thanks.
Kind regards
Mrs Langridge (Year 6 class teacher)
I/we would like/would not like (please delete as appropriate) my/our child
to attend the booster sessions offered instead of
taking part in the Mindfulness sessions until the date of the Year 6 SATs at the
beginning of May 2017.